

Hi Everyone!

My name is Jena and some of you may know me. I've worked for Jack for many years off and on working my way from Counselor to Program Director and Riding Director. These days I just stop by to help out from time to time. When Jack first asked me to put together a fun camp newsletter for everyone, I thought it was a great idea! I remember being a camper and looking forward to receiving the brochure along with the staff picture every year, but I always felt like that was more for my parents than for me. I always wanted something more fun that had pictures of my camp friends, counselors and horses. Well, that's what this is and it's just for you, but I NEED YOUR HELP! You're the ones that make Circle R Ranch so special and magical and without the entries that campers and staff contribute, the CRR Trail Mix wouldn't exist. See, you're the ones with the great pictures, cool stories, and awesome memories! So here's what you can do:

CONTRIBUTE TO THE CRR TRAIL MIX NEWSLETTER!

It's really easy to submit entries for the newsletter. There are two ways to do this:

You can send an email to CRRnews@circleRranch.com
OR

You can post entries at the Circle R Ranch Trail Mix group on facebook.

Entries may include: Pictures of you, camp friends, horses, counselors, camp, etc.

Letting us know why you think Circle R Ranch is so special to you.

Quotes--Something you'd only hear at Circle R Ranch.

Questions you'd like a favorite counselor to answer.

Top 10 Lists (Memories, campfire songs, reasons to go to Circle R Ranch, etc.)

A Poem about Circle R Ranch or horses.

Pretty much anything and everything! Be creative!

Also, there are lots of discussion topics on the wall of the facebook group to participate in!

Thanks so much for all of your help! I look forward to putting together a new edition of the CRR Trail Mix for you soon! Have a GREAT summer! Jena:)